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Papers of Paul Swain Havens (1903-80) 

P.S. Havens was at University College between 1925 and 1927. It is not known when he 
sent these reminiscences to the College, but it was probably c.1979, when many similar 
memoirs were sent to the College. 

UC:P17/MS/1                        n.d. [c.1979?] 
Typescript by P.S. Havens titled The General Strike of 1926: A Reminiscence, recalling his 
work at Hull driving trams during the General Strike. 

 

 


